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Submission: I am opposed to Marrickville council being amalgamated. As a resident of Marrickville for the past decade and a 
home owner and father of three that plans to stay in Marrickville for decades to come, I am opposed to Marrickville council 
being forced to become part of an inner west super council. I am concerned that a forced amalgamation would result in poorer 
quality, less personal services that are not tailored to the community's needs, a loss of local character and less attention being 
paid the issues that are important to the community. 
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